





P.O. Box 1267 Anna, TX 75409 Phone: 214-831-1383

Fax: 214-831-1385

Dear Parents,

As you all know, we enjoy celebrating holiday's, birthdays, and other events that take place at the center. We are now asking your permission to photograph your children at these events and others throughout the year, such as field trips and outdoor water activities. The photographs will be used for future fundraising ideas such as CCA website, calendars, newsletters, brochures, and yearbooks. By no means will these photographs be used for any other purposes. We thank you in advance for this opportunity to create life long memories with your children. Please sign, date and return this to the center as soon as possible.

| Yes, I give permission for my child Christian Care Academy Staff | to be photographed by |
|--|-----------------------|
| No, I do not give permission for my child Christian Care Academy Staff | to be photographed by |
| Parent Signature | |